
Buy 1/4, 1/2 or Whole Animal
After the 4-H and FFA Livestock Sale on 
Friday, July 27, the Labette County Fair 
Board will sell these county-fed animals.

Anyone interested in buying one or more half 
animal for their lockers contact:

Matt George 620-795-4723 or 423-2415

Your help is needed to help the Fair Board in this project:
buying the beef or hog at market value price, have the animals 

processed for your freezer. 


